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Please , Please, Please,

Deny the C&H hog facility its permit to operate.  The hog remains are
running into our beautiful Buffalo River.  It is a facility way too close to the
River and the Streams and Karst that  runs into the river. 

The Buffalo is Arkansas's most beautiful area. 

Please deny that permit!!!

Jan McMahon
Holiday Island, AR
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